
CIRCLE XX COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

 

REGULAR MEETING was called to order May 10, 2022, at 6:15. Roll was taken, present were 
Directors Hill, Haney, Bourassa, absent were Directors Cothran and Cole. Also present were 
road manager Fudala and secretary/treasurer Dean. 

There was no set business to discuss, so the meeting proceeded to the road tax informational 
meeting.  Debbie Hill was the only member of the public present and she had attended the last 
meeting held on road tax information and had no new questions. 

The Director discussed the surveys that had been received and the poor turnout of these two 
meetings to answer questions about the road tax. 

On a motion by Director Hill and seconded by Director Haney this meeting was adjourned at 
7:17 pm, with a vote of 3 ayes and 2 absent. 

 


